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During Free Practice 2 an official message was sent referring to an incident involving Car 44, Lewis
Hamilton being under investigation at the end of the session.

As no official summons was sent to the team after the end of the session, the Stewards would like to
confirm that a preliminary investigation was undertaken into the incident in the pit lane and no further
action was warranted in this case.
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